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Travis Nguyen

From: Ryan Olson <ryan@xwing.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 4:49 PM
To: Travis Nguyen
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Re: FCC-File.no: 0499-EX-CN-2023

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Travis, 
 
Thank you for the update. There is no issue to remove 2290-2300MHz from the license.  
 
Ryan 
 
On Wed, Apr 5, 2023 at 8:32 AM Travis Nguyen <Travis.Nguyen@fcc.gov> wrote: 

Hi Ryan, 

NASA has objected to your requested of portion frequency band 2290-2300 Mhz. They are not allowed any airborne 
operation in this range. If you have any questions/concerns, you can contact them. I need to remove this band. So, your 
application can move forward. 

  

  

Travis  


